
From: Alice Horst ahorst@comcast.net
Subject: [the-village-birders] TRIP REPORT from Ft Island Gulf Beach trip 2/16/2024

Date: February 17, 2024 at 11:09 AM
To: Tammy Martin tnelmartin1976@gmail.com, Peterson Barbara barbpeterson49@gmail.com, Susan Pepper spepp336@yahoo.com

, H Greg dxgreg56@gmail.com, kkintz1@bellsouth.net

Below is the trip report (combined checklists) from Ft. Island Gulf Beach.

https://ebird.org/tripreport/204228

18 birders tallied 50 species in 3 areas plus a couple of incidental sightings while driving.
Thank you everyone for joining us. Great day.
See you soon,
Alice Horst
ahorst@comcast.net
973-508-2307

Our future events can be seen on our website: www.villagebirders.org

-- 
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "The Village 
Birders" group.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to The-
Village-Birders+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com.
To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/The-Village-
Birders/B223FA5F-EDA8-437F-8A0E-560FA3F06EC7%40comcast.net.
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